
Planning Commission
Public Hearing Notice
Baldwin Township - New Zoning Ordinance 

The Baldwin Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on June 3, 2025, at 6 PM to recommend adoption of a new Zoning Ordinance to the Township Board. The new ordinance will replace the current Zoning Ordinance in its entirety. The public hearing will be held at the Township Hall at 1119 Monument Road, Tawas City, MI 48763.  The full text of the new Zoning Ordinance is available at the Township Hall, online at https://www.baldwintwpiosco.gov/ or by calling 989-362-6345. Written comments may be sent to the above address prior to the meeting.  The public may appear at the public hearing in person or by counsel.  



